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15 October 2018 

STAFFING UPDATE 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Welcome back to school for Term 4! It is an exciting term ahead with lots of important events. 

Keep an eye out for these in notes coming home, Skoolbag messages, the school newsletter 

and on our website. There are also a number of staff changes you need to be aware of. 

Firstly, it is with great pleasure that I announce our latest teacher to be permanently 

appointed to Leura PS is Mrs Daniele Aldred. She was successful in the merit selection process 

and will remain at our school as a permanent teacher from the beginning of 2019. I am also 

pleased that she will remain teaching K Platypuses full time for the remainder of this year. 

Mrs Crystal Cooke has now deferred her return to work until the start of next year. 

Ms McMahon is planning to return to work in Week 2, following her injury in Term 3, and 

hopefully on a full time basis. We have been blessed to have Mrs Eves teaching 6 Kingfishers 

in her absence and we will endeavour to have this arrangement continue if needed in Term 4. 

I will be taking some leave this term, from Monday 22 October to Thursday 1 November. In 

my absence Mr Stephen Atkinson will be relieving as Principal. Mrs Robyn Pearce will be 

teaching 2 Ants in this time. She is a highly experienced teacher who will work closely with Mr 

Atkinson to ensure consistent delivery of a quality teaching program for the class. Mrs Daniele 

Aldred will be relieving as Assistant Principal for K-2 during this time. 

Finally, I would like to congratulate Miss Matthewson and Miss Shelley on getting married 

during the holidays. They will now be known as Mrs Devereaux and Mrs Hutchinson 

respectively, but their class names will remain unchanged. Mrs Hutchinson is on leave this 

first week but is returning for the start of Week 2. 3/4 Wombats will be taught by Mrs Robyn 

Pearce this week. 

If you have any questions about these changes, please contact me through the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Elise Berwick 

Principal 
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